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Board of Firewards Meeting

December 3, 2015
 

Firewards Present:  David A. Bowles, Harry Remick, Dana Littlefield, Shawn Bross.

Members Present: Chief Colcord, Asst. Chief Jim Bowles, Capt. Diane K. Bowles, 
FF Marsha Colcord, FF Zack Remick, Prob. FF Richard Fitts.

Public Present: None.
Meeting Opened at 19:30 by Chair D. A. Bowles. 
Minutes: S. Bross made a motion to accept the minutes, as amended, from November 5, 
2015.  D. Littlefield seconded.  All in favor. 
Public Comment:  None.
Old Business:  
Chief Colcord ordered the equipment discussed at the prior meeting.

Chief Colcord priced putting an addition on the South Tamworth Fire Station, to house 
the 1941 Engine, and provided an estimate of  $5,500, not including concrete.

Asst. Chief J. Bowles spoke with Frank Evans, regarding restoring the 1941 Engine, and 
Evans agreed to work on the engine at the station.

Chief Colcord advised A&M Builders will be working on the South Tamworth Fire 
Station roof next Wednesday.  Chief Colcord further advised he will look in to an issue 
with the heat at the station.

Chief Colcord prepped the Chocorua Fire Station electrical work and it is ready for Gus 
Dascoulias to put in a new electric panel.

D.A. Bowles discussed meeting with the Selectmen regarding acquiring land for a new 
Central Fire Station.  The Selectmen advised writing a warrant article for  the Town 
meeting requesting $150,000 be set aside for land.  D.A. Bowles advised raising the 
amount to around $175,000.
New Business:
D. Littlefield mentioned training next week will be CPR.
Non-Public: None
Adjournment: Motion for adjournment at 20:11 made by S. Bross. Seconded by 
H. Remick. All in favor.

Submitted Respectfully by Dana Littlefield
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